BARBER - REM DOCSB0016335

The M700 CDL you sent me to investigate is ready to be sent back today or )
original fire control and the front takedown screw for investigation.

* The takedown screw was indeed the incorrect screw for this firearm. Th rent'length
takedown screws listed on the print and the screw used was approximately 0.03 am carefully
investigating why the wrong screw was used, and will put out a formal report as soo nd the root

cause(s).
* The fire control had borderline sear lift. The spec for sear lift is:
was 0.018". Technically it was in spec, although the force required t
position was excessive, in my opinion. So far in my investigation of
dimensional issues with the trigger. It appears that the parts in thi
limits, and stacked up against us. Upon completion of my data, |
corrective action.

If you have questions, please contact me at your convenience. 3

q it to engineering for

Kind Regards,

Todd E Golem

Quality Engineer

Remington Arms Company, Inc.
14 Hoefler Avenue

Ilion, New York 13357

(315) 895-3364

{315) 895-3670 Fax
Todd.Gelem@Remington.com <mailto: Todd.Golel
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